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8th September 2022
Dear parent/carer/guardian
After the success of our Twitter pages last year, we are very excited to launch our new Twitter page!

Twitter is a great way to communicate school news, photos, videos and upcoming events and we hope by using social media we will further improve communications between the school and our community. We also view this as a way of further engaging you in your children’s daily learning more effectively.
In order for us to enter the world of social media responsibly, we request your permission to use your child’s image on Twitter as we did last year and in the same way we currently do on the school’s website or in the local press.

We have two types of twitter accounts; the first is a whole school twitter account which is a public account and the second will be your child’s class twitter account which will be private and only approved accounts will be allowed to view this feed. The whole school Twitter account is active now, but we intend to have class Twitter accounts up and running by Friday 16th September. 
If you do not wish for your children’s image to be placed on Twitter, please contact the school office in writing to notify us of your wishes by Wednesday 14th September. If no contact is received by this date, we will assume your consent to the use of your child’s image for the purposes of school’s social media. Please note that any parent or carer can opt out of image use at any time past this date by contacting the school office in writing.  
We would appreciate it if you could take note of the following key points:
· Only core staff from the school’s teaching teams will be tweeting pictures. 
· Social networking sites are not an appropriate place to discuss any concerns you may have and we request that you continue to ask any questions or raise any issues by arranging an appointment with the class teacher in the first instance and then either of the Headteachers if needed. 
· Tweets will be made on an ‘as and when’ basis – there is no expectation on the minimum number of posts / tweets made, but we promise to not bombard you with too many either.
For further information, please read the school’s Social Media Policy on the school website.

We are looking forward to being able to share more photos with yourselves and the wider world and promote the wonderful activities that we do at Springfield School. 
Yours sincerely,

Anna Latos & Helen Summers
Acting Headteachers  
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